
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
AND 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC AVAILABILITY 
 

PROPOSED PHA ANNUAL PLAN 
FOR July 1, 2025 - June 30, 2026 

 

Public notice is hereby given that the Public Housing Authority Annual Plan (covering the period of 
July 1, 2025, through June 30, 2026) for the Lansing Housing Commission is now available for 
public inspection, review, and comment. The Public Housing Authority (PHA) Annual Plan is a 
planning document required by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD). 

 
The public is invited to review and provide written comments on the proposed PHA Annual Plan. 
The comment period commences on May 2, 2025 and will expire at 5:00 p.m. on June 20, 2025. 
A copy of the proposed PHA Annual Plan a public inspection and review at the office of the Lansing 
Housing Commission, 419 Cherry Street, Lansing, MI 48933 during normal business hours, 9:00 
a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Monday through Friday and on the Lansing Housing Commission website 
www.lanshc.org. 
 
A question-and-answer session will also be held June 18, 2025 @ 1:00 PM at the Lansing Housing 
Commission located at 419 Cherry Street, Lansing, MI 48933. 

 

Public notice is also hereby given that the Lansing Housing Commission will hold a public hearing 
at its meeting to be held on June 25, 2025. at the Lansing Housing Commission office located at 
419 Cherry, Lansing, MI 48933 to provide an opportunity for public review and comment on the 
proposed Annual Plan. 

 
All written comments regarding the proposed Annual Plan that are received prior to 5:00 p.m. on 
June 20, 2025, will be considered and reviewed for possible inclusion in the final document that will 
be submitted to HUD. 

 

For information regarding the proposed PHA Annual Plan, please contact: 
 
   Kim Shirey, Deputy Director 
   Lansing Housing Commission 
   419 Cherry  
   Lansing, MI 48933 
   517-487-0242     

kims@lanshc.org 
 
 

This notice is officially dated May 2, 2025. 

http://www.lanshc.org./

